
 

 

Warwick District Council  

13 October 2015 

 
This is a summary of decisions and not the formal minutes of the 

Council. It is intended to give early notice of the decisions taken. 
 

Item 3 – The Local Plan – The Way Forward 

 
The recommendations in the report were agreed as set out in the report as 
follows: 

 
2.1 That the Local Plan Inspector’s letter of 28th August as set out in Appendix 

1is noted.  
 
2.2 That the Council endorses the Coventry and Warwickshire Joint Committee 

for Economic Growth and Prosperity (CWJCEGP) Memorandum of Understanding 
relating to the planned distribution of housing shown in Appendix 2.  

 
2.3 That the Council agrees to write to the Local Plan Inspector to request that 
the Examination is suspended to address the concerns he has raised (including 

indicating the aspects of the Plan that are likely to require modification as set 
out in paras 3.11 and 3.12 below).  

 
2.4 That the Council delegates authority to the Head of Development Services in 
consultation with the Portfolio Holder for Development Services to make 

representations to Nuneaton and Bedworth’s forthcoming Borough Plan 
consultation with regard to the Plan’s proposed level of housing provision and 

other relevant matters.  
 
2.5 That the timetable of work to be undertaken during the suspension period be 

amended as set out in Appendix 3.  
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